Cooperative Funding Opportunity for the USGS National Ground-
Water Monitoring Network Proposals for 2025.

The NGWMN is designed as a cooperative groundwater data collection, management, and reporting system
that will include data from selected wells in existing federal, state, tribal, and local groundwater monitoring
networks. The network is envisioned as a long-term collaborative partnership among federal and non-federal
data providers that will help address present and future groundwater management questions facing the
nation. The NGWMN will provide the data needed to determine regional and national trends in groundwater
levels and groundwater quality and facilitate the evaluation of transboundary groundwater resources.

The U.S. Geological Survey will award up to $1.7 million in cooperative agreements to support participation
in the National Ground-Water Monitoring Network (NGWMN) in 2025.

Cooperative agreements will provide support for both new and existing data providers in the NGWMN. The
USGS will fund new data providers to select and classify sites within existing monitoring programs, to set up
web services that will link the data to the NGWMN portal and to produce a report describing this process.
Existing data providers will receive funds to maintain web services and keep site information current.
Existing data providers may also receive funding to collect new data to improve site information, to maintain

wells, to drill new or replacement network wells, or to purchase continuous water-level monitoring
equipment for the NGWMN.

Interested agencies may apply online at Grants.gov under funding opportunity number G25AS0001. More
information about the cooperative agreements is available on the NGWMN Cooperative Agreements page.
Applications will be accepted from October 10, 2024, through January 16, 2025.

Three information sessions are scheduled to answer questions about the funding opportunity. The sessions
will be held in Teams meetings. You can access the sessions using the links below.

October 16,2024, at 1 pm ET
November 13, 2024, at 3 pm ET
December 13. 2024, at 1 pm ET

For questions about the funding opportunity, please contact:
Jason Fine at jmfine@usgs.gov, (919) 817-5395


https://cida.usgs.gov/ngwmn/splash.jsp
https://www.grants.gov/
https://www.grants.gov/search-results-detail/356689?showPackages=1
https://cida.usgs.gov/ngwmn/cooperativeagreements.jsp
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MDNhMWYyMjUtM2VlNi00YzQ4LTg5YzItNGUzODM0YzkxYzgy%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%220693b5ba-4b18-4d7b-9341-f32f400a5494%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2279f31a76-1f3b-49a1-afb9-a4a560f87aa9%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MmJjZjMyNDMtN2NiNy00YWExLTljMTMtMjIzZDJhOTdmMGY5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%220693b5ba-4b18-4d7b-9341-f32f400a5494%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2279f31a76-1f3b-49a1-afb9-a4a560f87aa9%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MzZkYzMzNzctNTU1YS00NTE1LThmZGMtY2Q4ZjBkODk3NGNj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%220693b5ba-4b18-4d7b-9341-f32f400a5494%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2279f31a76-1f3b-49a1-afb9-a4a560f87aa9%22%7d

